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Notice: WP7 Series Part Number Change 
 

Please be advised that for production improvement purposes, JAE’s WP7 Series packaging will change from 
6000-piece reels to 8000-piece reels, effective March 2017.  

 

Current Part No. 
EOL Date: March 2017 DWG No. (pc) DWG No. (reel) New Part No. 

(Effective March 2017) DWG No. (pc) DWG No. (reel) 

WP7-P***VA1-R6000 SJ111875 SJ111876 WP7-P***VA1-R8000 SJ111875 SJ118068 

WP7A-S***VA1-R6000 SJ111877 SJ111878 WP7A-S***VA1-R8000 SJ111877 SJ118069 

WP7B-P***VA1-R6000 SJ111879 SJ111880 WP7B-P***VA1-R8000 SJ111879 SJ118070 

WP7B-S***VA1-R6000 SJ111881 SJ111882 WP7B-S***VA1-R8000 SJ111881 SJ118071 

 

 

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2016 MB – 226 

http://www.jae.com/

